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  Tomie dePaola's Mother Goose Tomie dePaola,1985-10-02 Since its original
publication in 1985, Tomie dePaola’s Mother Goose has become a staple on
children’s bookshelves everywhere, and features over two hundred Mother Goose
rhymes charmingly illustrated by one of today’s most beloved artists. This
special anniversary edition includes a framable print with brand-new art and
an author’s note from Tomie, and is sure to continue as a family favorite for
generations to come.
  This Little Piggy ,1997-06-30 Nursery rhymes are as old as time. Passed
from one generation to another, these verses are still the best and the most
entertaining way for young children to learn language. Heather Collins's
cheerful, animated illustrations tell the story in this favorite nursery
rhyme. Just the right size for infants and toddlers, this sturdy board book
with rounded corners is built to withstand a baby's curiosity. It is sure to
last --- and be loved --- well beyond the toddler years.
  Mother Goose ,2007 Originally published: New York: Grosset & Dunlap, 1969.
  Sing a Song of Mother Goose Barbara Reid,2008 A reinvented version of
Barbara Reid's Mother Goose classic - same favourite rhymes, now with
beautiful new illustrations! Last fall's best-selling board book is now
available in a special hardcover edition, with all-new vignettes gracing its
pages. Barbara Reid's spectacular artwork gives kids renewed excitement for
familiar rhymes, and the attractive, oversized gift edition will delight
parents, grandparents and children alike!
  Hector Protector Maurice Sendak,1965 An interpretation of two Mother Goose
rhymes.
  Black Mother Goose Book Elizabeth Murphy Oliver,1981-01-01 A collection of
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well known nursery rhymes illustrated with Black children. Includes some
Swahili vocabulary.
  Mama Loves Her Silly Goose! Sandra Magsamen,2018-12-26 A sweet and loving
twist on your favorite nursery rhymes!--Back cover.
  Mother Goose Club: Favorite Nursery Rhymes Media Lab Books,2018-05-15 Your
kids will love “Old MacDonald Had a Farm, “The Itsy-Bitsy Spider,” the “Ice
Cream Song” and so much more! Nursery rhyme videos from Mother Goose Club are
brought to the page in this board book collection of original and classic
baby songs! Boost your preschooler’s education with this fantastic literacy
book for kids and babies! Your little one will absolutely love reading along
in this interactive children’s book while watching videos from Mother Goose
Club! Filled to the brim with both classic and original nursery rhymes, your
child will be rhyming in no time, including: “Old MacDonald Had a Farm” “Pat-
a-Cake” “Ice Cream Song” “The Itsy-Bitsy Spider” “Jack Be Nimble” “Row, Row,
Row Your Boat” “Hickory Dickory Dock” “Dinosaur Stomp” “If You’re Happy and
You Know It” “Twinkle, Twinkle Little Star”
  My Very First Mother Goose Iona Archibald Opie,Rosemary Wells,1996 Charming
watercolor illustrations enhance a delightful collection of sixty classic
Mother Goose rhymes, including Hey Diddle, Diddle, Pat-a-Cake, Little Jack
Horner, and many others.
  Sylvia Long's Mother Goose Sylvia Long,2016-10-18 Featuring four different
Mother Goose rhymes—Humpty Dumpty, Mary Had a Little Lamb, Hickory, Dickory,
Dock, and Hey, Diddle, Diddle—and accompanied by beautiful illustrations from
celebrated children's book artist Sylvia Long, this collection of short
ebooks is perfect for the young reader.
  Mother Goose Move Over Or You're Gonna Love Poetry Sara Loo,2013-11-24
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Poetry has been here from the beginning. It is the vehicle we board that will
take us to faraway lands, or to simply make us feel good, or to express the
best and the worst that is in us. Yet it is much more for the child. Poetry
allows the child to experience the very magic of words. Even when a child
does not understand those words, when he is exposed to the sound and rhythm
of language, he becomes sensitive to even the smallest sounds of speech. It
becomes the foundation that builds for him a genuine love of reading. But
there are other elements found in poetry that contribute to the magic. One of
them is metaphor. Here is a book of poetry that is bursting with the exchange
of one thing for another; and like two complementary colors placed side by
side, this book sings. Examples: The sun is a yellow lollipop! The moon is an
orange slice! from the poem Dreaming In The Land Of Nice, and Spring put on
her bonnet. Miss Lady Bug came to town! from the poem Spring Put On Her
Bonnet, and lastly, The raccoon wouldn't go to sleep. His coat was in the
field. taken from the poem Autumn Magic-- all show the resemblance of one
thing to another in a delightful way. Another important element needed to
engage a child is imagination. Every normal child comes fully equipped with
an imagination to one degree or another. It is the poet's job to unlock that
imagination and set it free. Here is a book where the imagination can soar to
great heights. I Love To Chase My Shadow comes alive as the shadow takes on a
life of its own and goes after the boy in the poem. Kindness went out to play
all on a summer's day. This poem presents kindness as the friend we all
should be. I the tooth fairy am watching your care. Here the Tooth Fairy is
presented alive and responsive and children respond in kind. They love it.
Their imagination is fueled. They are fired up. In the poem The Kite, the
kite is not some static feature. It is alive. It speaks. It tells the child
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exactly what it is like to fly. And the ending, like most of the poems,
arrives with a sweet little twist. It is like something someone puts into a
drink that doesn't reveal itself until a moment after the drink is consumed.
And then the delicate aftertaste delights the taste buds and we feel
thoroughly refreshed. Mother Goose Move Over or you're gonna love poetry
isn't just for children. Perhaps better said, Mother Goose Move Over or
you're gonna love poetry awakens the child in all of us. Sara Loo is a gifted
poet. Her description of the swan in Pond Princess is spot on. After giving
the perfect delineation of the swan's behavior in the kingdom of all flying
creatures, she closes with, What gives this lady such regal air? It's a
heaven kept secret, a divine affair. In the poem Little Diary the author lays
out the wonders of the creation and then begins to focus on the subject of
change. Watch how she brings the poem to a conclusion. When I look like all
the people standing tall as they can be, will I always sweet remember when I
was little me? Maybe best of all, this poetry actually says something. There
is nothing gibberish about it. (Not to put down gibberism. On occasion it is
the only thing that works. But that is on occasion.) This book is the
continuance of what made Mother Goose famous, e.g. THE MAN IN THE MOON The
man in the moon is a pretty good scout. He pulls the tides in and he pulls
the tides out. With the tilt of his chin he pulls the tides in, And with nary
a shout he pulls them back out. This is simplicity on steroids. It is the
magic of words contained in the simplicity of thought. It is the new book by
Sara Loo, a book soon to be found on every bookshelf. These thirty poems will
be favorites with your children hands down.You will find yourself going back
to these poems again and again, because this is what happens when something
so fills us with delight. Enjoy! Find Sara Loo at www.saraloo.com
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  My Mother Goose David McPhail,2013-10-08 All your favorite nursery rhymes,
songs, and concepts illustrated by popular artist David McPhail--the perfect
shower, birthday, or Christmas gift for babies and toddlers. Enter the
beloved world of Mother Goose with the whimsical illustrations of David
McPhail. Here classic rhymes come to life with energy, humor, and the
sweetest charm. With a loveable cast of zoo and farm animals, My Mother Goose
also includes concepts like opposites, colors, and early vocabulary. Give
children a gift they will treasure for years to come.
  Dan Yaccarino's Mother Goose Dan Yaccarino,2004 POPULAR ILLUSTRATOR DAN
Yaccarino brings his unique style to the familiar realm of Mother Goose. His
witty, bold graphics, set in the city, give the rhymes a fresh perspective.
In this lush jacketed hardcover edition, Little Miss Muffet flips her curds
and whey when she meets a spider at the diner, and Mary&’s little lamb hails
a cab to follow Mary to school!
  The Arnold Lobel Book of Mother Goose Arnold Lobel,2022-10-11 A stunning
and picture book reissue of the “brilliant” (The New York Times Book Review)
classic Mother Goose collection of over 300 rhymes illustrated by Caldecott
Medal winner Arnold Lobel. This treasury of 302 timeless rhymes includes both
favorite and less familiar verses that are the foundation of any child’s
language development, such as “This little pig went to market” and “There was
an old woman who lived in a shoe.” In a starred review, School Library
Journal said this gorgeous collection was “brimming over with
energy…distinguished by abundant humor and a rich variety of moods and
styles.”
  Mother Goose Move Over Or You're Gonna Love Poetry Sara Loo,2013-11-23
Poetry has been here from the beginning. It is the vehicle we board that will
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take us to faraway lands, or to simply make us feel good, or to express the
best and the worst that is in us. Yet it is much more for the child. Poetry
allows the child to experience the very magic of words. Even when a child
does not understand those words, when he is exposed to the sound and rhythm
of language, he becomes sensitive to even the smallest sounds of speech. It
becomes the foundation that builds for him a genuine love of reading. But
there are other elements found in poetry that contribute to the magic. One of
them is metaphor. Here is a book of poetry that is bursting with the exchange
of one thing for another; and like two complementary colors placed side by
side, this book sings. Examples: The sun is a yellow lollipop! The moon is an
orange slice! from the poem Dreaming In The Land Of Nice, and Spring put on
her bonnet. Miss Lady Bug came to town! from the poem Spring Put On Her
Bonnet, and lastly, The raccoon wouldn't go to sleep. His coat was in the
field. taken from the poem Autumn Magic-- they all show the resemblance of
one thing to another in a most delightful way. Another important element
needed to engage a child is imagination. Every normal child comes fully
equipped with an imagination to one degree or another. It is the poet's job
to unlock that imagination and set it free. Here is a book where the
imagination can soar to great heights. I Love To Chase My Shadow comes alive
as the shadow takes on a life of its own and as the boy goes after him in the
poem. Kindness went out to play all on a summer's day. This poem presents
kindness as the friend we all should be. I the tooth fairy am watching your
care. Here the Tooth Fairy is presented alive and responsive and children
respond in kind. They love it. Their imagination is fueled. They are fired
up. In the poem The Kite, the kite is not some static feature. It is alive.
It speaks. It tells the child exactly what it is like to fly. And the ending,
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like most of the poems, arrives with a delicate twist. It is like something
someone puts into a drink that doesn't reveal itself until a moment after the
drink is consumed. And then the delicate aftertaste delights the taste buds
and we feel thoroughly refreshed. Mother Goose Move Over or you're gonna love
poetry isn't just for children. Perhaps better said, Mother Goose Move Over
or you're gonna love poetry awakens the child in all of us. Sara Loo is a
gifted poet. Her description of the swan in Pond Princess is spot on. After
giving the perfect delineation of the swan's behavior in the kingdom of all
flying creatures, she closes with, What gives this lady such regal air? It's
a heaven kept secret, a divine affair. In the poem Little Diary the author
lays out the wonders of the creation and then begins to focus on the subject
of change. Watch how she brings the poem to a conclusion. When I look like
all the people standing tall as they can be, will I always sweet remember
when I was little me? Maybe best of all, this poetry actually says something.
There is nothing gibberish about it. (Not to put down gibberism. On occasion
it is the only thing that works. But that is on occasion.) This book is the
continuance of what made Mother Goose famous, e.g. THE MAN IN THE MOON The
man in the moon is a pretty good scout. He pulls the tides in and he pulls
the tides out. With the tilt of his chin he pulls the tides in, And with nary
a shout he pulls them back out. This is simplicity on steroids. It is the
magic of words contained in the simplicity of thought. It is the new book by
Sara Loo, a book soon to be found on every bookshelf. These thirty poems will
be favorites with your children hands down. Mother Goose move over! Find Sara
Loo at www.saraloo.com
  Mommy Goose Mike Norris,2015-12-02 Playing hopscotch in the schoolyard or
hide-and-seek in the woods, Appalachian children once recited traditional
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nursery rhymes from memory. As kids do, they frequently altered the original
rhymes, making them even more colorful in the process. In Mommy Goose: Rhymes
from the Mountains, author Mike Norris honors this special piece of American
heritage with a one-of-a-kind collection of fifty original nursery rhymes
celebrating Appalachian tradition and speech. Illustrated with art-quality
photographs of more than one hundred new hand-carved and -painted works by
renowned folk artist Minnie Adkins, this enchanting book introduces readers
of all ages to the whimsical world of Mommy Goose and shares her love of the
rare music of Appalachian speech and of words in general. Mommy Goose is
designed to engage young children with a series of simple and often humorous
verses that gradually become more challenging as the book progresses. Readers
can advance to longer, more complex rhymes as their skills develop -- at home
or with the guidance of teachers. Featuring sheet music for the original song
Tell me, Mommy Goose, this multidimensional book is certain to entertain
while introducing a new generation to hallowed folk traditions.
  Mother Goose of Pudding Lane Chris Raschka,2019-09-10 Celebrated picture
book creators Chris Raschka and Vladimir Radunsky offer one possible answer
to the age-old question: Who was Mother Goose? We all love to hear Mother
Goose rhymes and riddles. But did you know that there was a real Mother Goose
who lived in Boston more than three hundred years ago? In 1692, Elizabeth
Foster married a widower with ten children. His name was Isaac Goose, and
after they married, Elizabeth became Mother Goose. She and Isaac had four
more children together, and to help her care for such a big and boisterous
family, Mother Goose sang songs and lullabies and made up rhymes and poems.
Her nursery rhymes and stories were published at a print shop on Pudding Lane
in Boston, though no copies of her book exist today. In a book featuring some
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of Mother Goose’s best-loved works, Vladimir Radunsky’s bright and humorous
illustrations and Chris Raschka’s rhyming poems tell the little-known story
of the Goose children, Isaac, and Elizabeth herself — the Mother Goose of
Pudding Lane.
  La Madre Goose Susan Middleton Elya,2016-07-19 Classic favorites get a
modern Latino twist, with Spanish sprinkled throughout The itsy arañita
climbed up the water spout. Down came la lluvia and washed la araña out.
Classic Mother Goose rhymes get a Latino twist in this cozy collection. From
young Juan Ramón sitting in el rincón to three little gatitos who lost their
mitoncitos, readers will be delighted to see familiar characters in vibrant,
luminous scenes brimming with fanciful details. La Madre Goose will make a
playful multicultural addition to every modern bookshelf. A Chicago Public
Library Best Book of 2016
  Arnold Lobel's Mother Goose for Babies Arnold Lobel,2004 Collection of
rhymes. 2-5 yrs.
  Mary Engelbreit's Mother Goose Mary Engelbreit,2014-11-04 New York Times
bestseller! From the warm and colorful imagination of Mary Engelbreit comes a
Mother Goose book bursting with warmth and humor. This highly illustrated
treasury includes everyone’s favorite time-honored characters—Little Bo-Peep,
Humpty Dumpty, Old King Cole, Jack and Jill, and many, many more. Readers
will enjoy Mary Engelbreit’s interpretations of the mouse running up the
clock, piggies going to market, and children dancing 'round the mulberry
bush. With one hundred rhymes in all, all lavishly illustrated in Mary
Engelbreit's signature style, this collection of time-honored verses is truly
a book to behold. Makes an excellent gift for baby showers, new parents, and
other special occasions! Special features include: • An introduction from
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children’s book historian Leonard S. Marcus • A note from Mary Engelbreit
about the process of creating the book • An index of first lines—easy to
track down your favorite rhyme!
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In a fast-paced digital era where connections and knowledge intertwine, the
enigmatic realm of language reveals its inherent magic. Its capacity to stir
emotions, ignite contemplation, and catalyze profound transformations is
nothing lacking extraordinary. Within the captivating pages of I Love You
Mother Goose a literary masterpiece penned by a renowned author, readers
embark on a transformative journey, unlocking the secrets and untapped
potential embedded within each word. In this evaluation, we shall explore the
book is core themes, assess its distinct writing style, and delve into its
lasting impact on the hearts and minds of those who partake in its reading
experience.
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